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Kavanagh

I have two main concerns with the proposed plans to 145 Leighton Road;

Rooftop Extension/work -  I cannot see clearly from the proposed plans if my balcony would lose the sun 

daylight and also the noise and dust that would be created, that would obstruct me from using my own balcony 

in the summer months.  I am already experiencing this from extension works going on to one of the houses in 

Torriano Avenue. 

The other concern is working from home and again the noise.  I've experienced this many times previously 

from 149A, 151 upper - roof extension, and lower flat works, 147 Basement, Torriano Avenue works and so 

on. And with legally construction being able to start from 8am and on a Saturday, there never seems to be 

respite.  I would appreciate come clarity.
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